
 

 

 

 
 
 
September 2014 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your child has expressed an interest in joining our new PokéClub this year which will take place 
during lunchtime on Wednesdays in L03 starting on 17th September 2014. The club will involve 
Pokémon battles, trades, shiny hunting and advice on how to breed the perfect Pokémon whilst 
trying to help all the students complete their PokéDex. 
 
In order to participate in the club, your child will need to bring their Nintendo DS/3DS/3DSXL 
console and Pokémon games to school.  We recognise that these are valuable items and as such 
should be kept locked in a school locker during the day until needed.  The school is unable to accept 
any liability in the case of loss or theft.  It is recommended that you ensure your child’s console is 
covered by your own home/contents insurance as well. 
 
Please sign and return the slip below to confirm that you agree that liability for the console lies with 
your child and not with the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Fisher 
KS3 Drama Coordinator/Pokémon Master 
 

 
 
To: Miss Fisher 
 
I hereby give permission for my child ___________________________ of form ______ to attend 
PokéClub on Wednesdays during lunchtime. I agree that liability for my child’s Nintendo console 
does not lie with the school. 
 
 
Signed_________________________________ Parent/Carer 
 
 
 
 
 


